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Jan. 12, 2024 

 

 
Environment Canada and Climate Change has issued a winter storm warning for Erin 
and the surrounding area. 
Snow is forecast to begin late this afternoon starting around 3 p.m. and will become 
very heavy at times, before changing to periods of rain tonight as temperatures rise 
above freezing. 
Strong southeasterly winds gusting up to 70 km/h will combine with heavy snow to 
cause significantly reduced visibility at times. 
After the system moves on, much colder Arctic air will settle across the region. 
The County EM team will continue to monitor alerts and forecasts as the event draws near, and will send out more 
information as necessary. 
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Town of Erin 
5684 Trafalgar Rd. 

Hillsburgh, Ontario N0B 1Z0 

Tel: (519) 855-4407 

Fax: (519) 855-4821 
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